Who can refer a child?
Anyone can refer a child whose development seems delayed.  If you are not the child’s parent, Birth to Three will contact the parent to get their consent before moving forward with your referral.  You will receive a letter indicating whether or not the parent agreed to have their child evaluated, and which program will complete the evaluation.  












